From: Bryan John Ungerer || EEEEEEEE

Sent: Thursday, 2 August 2001 8:58 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Methods of appointment to the Board of the A.B.C

I most strongly believe that a new system of appointing the Board members of the A.B.C.
on the basis of merit, and commitment to truly independent and comprehensive national
broadcasting , is urgently required.

There must be an end to a system which appoints members for their allegiance to the
government of the day.

No good comes of this, and immeasurable harm is done to us all as a democratic nation.
Sincerely,

Pamela Ungerer.





